

Ms Maxine Wilson The Rockits 38 Rogersmead **TENTERDEN TN30 6LF**

Our reference: 109638 19 March 2019

Dear Maxine

Thank you! We are incredibly grateful to have received your latest donation of £5000. With the money raised by the Rockits and money donated in memory of Stuart, this brings the total in the fund for the chiller van to £17,288.66. This is an amazing amount and means that we are now looking for a larger van to purchase at this price with a greater capacity which will enable us to do even more across all 3 sites. We will be able to support our large fundraising events such as the Cycle Challenge with the new van and utilise the food we receive from various supermarkets and other organisations to an even greater extent. This in turn will mean that we can save even more money from our food budget.

What an amazing achievement. Thank you so much for your continued support of Pilgrims Hospices. It makes a real difference to the work we do.

Thank you also for the tickets to Beatlemania. It sounds like it will be a fun night. We will continue to promote the evening as much as possible.

Warmest Wishes

Deirdre Mewse

deirdre.mewse@pilgrimshospices.org

Meuze

01233 504111